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2012 Cruise Season: 

March 17th 5-9 PM 

April 21st 5-9 PM 

May 19th  5-9 PM 

June 16th 6-10 PM 

July 21st  6-10 PM 

August 18th 6-10PM 

September 15th 5-9PM 

October 20th 5-9PM 

 

 

2012 Meeting Dates: 

(Start time: 7:30 PM*) 

January 10th 

February 14th 

(Valentine’s Dinner) 

March 13th 

April 10th 

May 8th 

June 12th 

July 10th 

August 14th 

September 11th 

October 9th  

November 13th  

(Election) 

December 11th 

(Christmas Party) 

  

(* Note: come at 6:30 for 
social time and dinner with 
friends!!) 

 

 

 

Chaplain’s Message:  

 

New Year’s Resolutions 
 

 

Scripture: Matthew 6:33 “But seek ye first the kingdom of God, and his 

righteousness; and all these things shall be added unto you.” 

 

 We are approaching the time of year when thoughts are turned to the 

coming new year and reflections are made on the year past. With the coming of 

a new year, tradition for some is to make some “new year’s resolutions”. Many 

make a list of the things that they are resolved to change in the coming year. 

Among these are to: lose weight, start exercising, stop smoking, work harder 

(or smarter), complete your “honey do” list, start a new car project or finish 

one. Many resolve not to repeat past mistakes, whatever they may be. Anyway 

the list goes on and on but in most cases the result is the same. Surveys tell us 

that the majority of “new year’s resolutions” don’t make it until February!  

What is your “new year’s resolution”? What is it about your life that you 

want to change? I know that I have made “new year’s resolutions” in the past 

and with results that are pretty normal. Possibly the need is to turn our focus to 

what is really important.  

When Jesus was teaching in the book of Matthew, He addressed the 

anxiety of those in the multitude. Their concern was for what they should eat, 

what they should drink or what they should wear. He understood the frustrations 

they all faced and that we still face today. We want to make corrections in our 

lives, we want all the things this life offers and more, but most of all we want to 

control the circumstances surrounding our lives.  

If we read Matthew 6 starting in verse 24 and continue through verse 34 

we will begin to see where our main focus should be. I especially like the 

thought in verse 27, “Which of you by taking thought can add one cubit unto his 

stature?” Can we worry enough to get taller? By being anxious will it happen? 

Absolutely not! 

“But seek ye first the kingdom of God, and His righteousness; and all 

these things shall be added unto you.” Does that mean that if we seek God we’ll 

get everything? Maybe not, but with the proper focus we can understand what is 

important and what His plan is and then we shouldn’t be anxious about things. 

What a great way to start the new year!  

This year, instead of “new year’s resolutions” let’s begin but seeking 

God’s kingdom and His righteousness first. What a difference He can make! 

 

Jim Rowlett 
Matthew 16:26 

www.JimRowlett.com 

 

http://www.christianclassiccruisers.com/


  
Page 2 

 
  

2012 CCC Officers 

 

Gary Veach 

President 

 

TK Kinnan 

1st Vice President 

 

J.B. West 

2nd Vice President 

 

Terry Muno 

Director 

 

J.W. Irving 

Director 

 

Cheryl Klopfenstein 

Secretary 

 

Bobby Stout 

Treasurer 

 

 

President’s Message:  

 

Happy New Year to all of the members of CCC. As we start a new cruise season 

we are looking for a better year.  We are looking for ways to encourage more 

attendance from participants with their cars. We have several of our last year 

sponsors on board from last year and plan on all sponsors to be on board by the 

first of February 2012. We will meet for our meeting at Fire Pit Buffet and Grill 

this month January 10th at 7:30 pm.  Located at 1520 Airport Freeway Bedford, TX 

76022. 

 

February is our Valentine party at the Timmeron Country Club on February 14th.  

Put the date on your social calendar to attend. Hope you have had a Merry 

Christmas and will see you in a couple of weeks. 
 

Gary Veach 
Prez 

 

Club News: 

www.christianclassiccruisers.com/calendar.html 

CCC “Road” Trips: 
 

2012 Events: 

Apr 13-15 NSRA Southwest Street Rod Nationals PLUS in Oklahoma City, OK 

May 24-27 NSRA Mid-America Street Rod Nationals PLUS in Springfield, MO 

Jun 21-24 NSRA Rocky Mountain Street Rod Nationals PLUS in Pueblo, CO 

Jul 30-Aug 6 NSRA Street Rod NATIONALS PLUS in Louisville, KY 

Oct 11 Brooks Army Medical Center (BAMC), San Antonio, TX 

Oct 12-14 Key to the Hills in Boerne, TX 

 

(Contact Bob Stout for NSRA Membership and Event applications) 

Cruise Masters Update: 
 

Cruise Master (AM – Breakfast) – Cort 

 

January 28th Breakfast 8:30 AM more details to follow. 

 

Cruise Master (PM – Local Events) – Dwayne 

 

Historians Views:  
 

Please send Club History information to: 

 Bill Crow, CCC Historian AQSI6@msn.com   

 Reyna Kinnan, CCC News Letter Editor TKRK1@att.net   

 

 

http://www.christianclassiccruisers.com/calendar.html
mailto:AQSI6@msn.com
mailto:TKRK1@att.net
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Judging: 
Judging - Joe Bob 

Membership: 

Membership dues of $35.00 are due now.  If you have not paid your dues for 

2012 please get those to me. 
 

Membership Chairman – JB West 

Social Update – SPECIAL INTEREST to the Ladies: 

  
Our first Bunco is February 28 so mark your calendars and more information will 

be in the next newsletter. Until then we will see you at the January meeting.   
 

 Social Chairperson - Phyllis Veach 

 

To Be Remembered In Our Prayers: 
 

As we are all busy with our own lives always take a few minutes to remember 

your CCC Family in your prayers.   
 

In addition, please remember, Jim Rowlett, our Club Chaplain, is available to 
help with our Christian needs. He can be reached at 817- 581-9915. 

Auto Related Events: 

Bits and Pieces: 
 

 

Classic Car Trivia: 

 
In what model year did Chrysler first offer power steering? 
What number was on Herbie, the famous Volkswagen Bettle? 

 
(answers will be in next months newsletter) 
 
 

 

Classifieds: 
 

If you or anyone you know is in the market for New/Used or Classic vehicle  

Please contact:    T K Kinnan @214-801-6814 
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Club Photos: 

 

 

 
 

Club Member trying a New Kind of Pin Striping…..think it will catch on?? 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Memories and Fun….Guess Who Santa Is? 

 


